
Mr Chris Moore
Clerk To Weeton
83 the Whartons
Otley
LS21 2BS

Dear Mr Moore

Casual Vacancy
Parish of Weeton

Further to your notification of a vacancy, I enclose a copy of the Notice of Vacancy which should
be displayed in a prominent position no later than the date shown.

I will write to you again after 11 June, 2021 to let you know whether there will be an election, or
whether the Parish Council may co-opt to fill the vacancy.

Yours sincerely

Wallace Sampson
Returning Officer

Please ask for:Bev Wigby
Direct Line: 01423 500 600
Email: elect@harrogate.gov.uk
Your Ref:
Date: 20 May 2021



NOTICE OF VACANCY
IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR

PARISH OF WEETON

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN
that due to the resignation of Judi Cheseldene, a vacancy has arisen in the Office of Councillor
for the Parish Council.

If by 11 June, 2021 (14 days excluding Dies Non, after the date of this notice) a request for an
election to fill said vacancy is made in writing to the Returning Officer at the address below by
TEN electors for the said Parish, an election will be held to fill the said vacancy, otherwise the
vacancy will be filled by co-option.

If an election is called, it will take place not later than 16 August, 2021.

Dated 21 May, 2021

Wallace Sampson
Returning Officer
Civic Centre
St Lukes Avenue
Harrogate
HG1 2AE


